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EDITORS COMMENTS – Maurice Harp 
 
This is my first Bulletin and I hope it approaches the standard set by 
Rosemary over the last 16 years.  Rosemary’s first Bulletin was No. 
238 in February 1989.  Since then she has produced a 100 Bulletins 
with over 3200 pages – not counting the numerous extras and 
supplements that have been produced over the years.  Throughout this 
period the quality of the Bulletin has gone from strength to strength 
with the typical 16 page Bulletins (including new identities) steadily 
growing to the 28 pages that we have come to expect today.  Every 
member of the Society owes a huge debt of gratitude to Rosemary for 
the effort that she has made over her period as editor.  We all wish her 
well in her “retirement” and I for one hope that she now finds a little 
more time to study her extensive collection and discover many more 
new identities and maybe produce the odd article for the Bulletin.  On 
behalf of the whole Society – “Very Many Thanks Rosemary”. 
 
If anyone has any articles, material or information on anything in the 
Bulletin please send it to me at the address on the Bulletin cover – 
please don’t send anything to Rosemary as she will just have to 
forward it to me.  Note that I have an e-mail address and you may 
want to use that.  If you have prepared your article on your computer 
then please feel free to send the file as an attachment.  Lastly I am 
always looking for more material for the Bulletin – anything (yes 
anything!) will be greatly appreciated. 
 

CURRENT PERFINS 
 

Derek Ransom 
 

There are a few additions to the list of Modern perfins, these are 
courtesy of Peter Peniket and they are the only ones reported for a 
long time. 

C0530.01  C.B/B 25 a 
C0775.01  CB/H 2nd p 
E0640.01  E.C/D 25 a 
H0470.02a  HB/C 1st M 
L0315.01a  LB/B  25 b 
S4630.01M S/Ltd  25 a 

 




